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I’m objecting to the idea of changing the constitution of Oregon to increase the amount of dollars per $1,000 of
property’s real market value. With a recession and high inflation hitting all of us this is a bad idea. Oregonians
are out of jobs and now you want them to lose their homes because they can’t afford higher property taxes. No,
enough is enough!

Barbara Starr

Scio, Oregon



